Dear Ms. Chen
Thank you for your letter regarding the problem at last shipment. .

We apologize for any inconvenience.

In the future, we guarantee to observe US Custom’s Law and mark the country of Origin in China.

If you have any question, please do not hesitate to ask.
Best Regards,

Yu-Chien Chung

2011/03/03
SHENZHEN HEXIANG IMPORT & EXPORT CO.,LTD
SHENZHEN, CHINA
